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Macro invertebrates
Macroinvertebrate samples collected for analysis and
identification are well underway. The field team has
contributed countless hours into identifying nearly

4000 bugs. That is incredible when these invertebrates
are smaller than a grain of sand.

Well done field team!

UNB Training

This three day training gave our Field Technicians
capacity with fish tagging, fish dissection for
parasite analysis, and GIS.

We are looking for summer students!

As summer is just around the corner and with a very busy
field season, we will much appreciate the addition of summer
students. If you're interested, see the details below!

Application deadline is: April 22nd, 2022 12:00PM (Atlantic Time)

Please send your resume to Jodi Macintosh at:
jodimacintosh@angotum.ca

Natoaganeg Ice Safety

Taylor Colford, Anqotum Field Technician participated in an
Ice Safety Course hosted by Natoaganeg First Nation. Ice for-
mation, types of ice, and factors of ice strength are just some
of the many subjects learned in this course. This is an essential
training for any organization doing winter fieldwork outdoors.

Bridge Artwork - Update

Consultation with Elders and Youth have been
completed. Artwork is finalized. Stay tuned to our
Facebook Page for an official unveiling of these beautiful
pieces that will be installed on the new bridge replacing
Anderson Bridge!




